1)
International Training Program
BSE
BSE
2)
1
3)
4)
BSE

0,1,2

BSE
Prof. M. Woolhouse

2008

10

22

12

12



5)

ITP

Ph D

ITP



NEWS LETTER

BLiE

Issue 12

Visiting
Student

By Enrico Cancellott|

& RAbigail Diack
[seen above with Yasu)

asuhisa (Yasu) Ano, a graduated Vet

student from the University of Tokyo
recently spent 6 weeks in Jean Manson's
Meuropathogenesis Division-based lab
as part of his training funded by the
Japanese government. In Japan, Yasu
works in Professor Onodera’s lab and his
research is focused on Transmissible
Spongiform Encephalopathy (TSE).

His visit did not start very well because
he went to Roslin before realising that
the NPD was still at Kings Buildings.
Unfortunately the taxi driver who took

December 2008

him there didn't know which the NPD's
building was so he left him randomly on
the campus. Worried NPD staff noted his
absence so Jean and Enrico went out in
the campus insearch of a Japanese-like
student. After ten minutes wandering
Yasu was found after 45 minutes alone
at KB.

After this initial adventure, his stay in
Edinburgh improved and he was soon
exploring the city and nearby
surroundings. He worked very hard, and
always with a smile, on a project to
understand if glycosylation is important
for determining TSE strains
characteristics. He did a lot of
immunohistochemistry (out-performing
his NPD supervisors, Abi and Enrico!)
and the results he has obtained will be
very useful for the project.

Yasu also enjoyed meeting up with all
the other PhD students and interacting
with all NPD staff. Life in Edinburgh was
also good for him. In fact he met a small
community of Japanese students at the
University of Edinburgh that introduced
Yasu to pubs. Apparently he enjoyed
drinking Scottish beers!






